Pat Krawczzk

Sent: 29 March 20 .

To: Pat Krawczyk
Subject: Re: planning applications re 28 Abercrombie Street Chesterfield

Good afternoon Patricia

The flue is Metal and finished in black.

Kind regards

Brad Cooke

JVNARCHITECTURE

m

W www.jvnarchitecture.com
On 24/03/2021 12:24, Pat Krawczyk wrote:

Good Afternoon Mr Jenkins

Please see the attached letter requesting additional information necessary to validate the above
planning application.

Kind Regards
Patricia

Keep up to date with changes to services due to COVID 19 on our website
https://www.chesterfield.gov.uk/coronavirus
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